DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS

Dear parents,

The math teachers have prepared summer homework problems that will help your
children preserve the knowledge they have acquired over the past year and start the
new academic year fully prepared.

If your child has received a final math grade of 85 or higher, the homework
problems are optional. But if the math grade is lower, and the teacher has asked the
student to do the problems, they are strongly encouraged to do so. In addition, those
students who received a letter from the teacher indicating that the summer
homework problems are required must bring the completed assignment to school
no later than September 1, 2014.

If a student has previously received a summer assignment handout from the
teacher, he or she can choose whether to complete the handout assignment or the
assignment downloaded from the website (only one of the two needs to be
completed).

Have a great summer,

—

Violetta Dubinina,
Head of Mathematics Department




